





TRAVEL ORDER August 25, 2017

To

Dr. Renante A. Juanillo

**Division Education Program Supervisor** 

Please be informed that your attendance to the NATIONAL BIENNIAL CONVENTION OF LOCAL CIVIL REGISTRARS on August 28-September 1, 2017 at the Vigan Convention Center is on OFFICIAL BUSINESS.

Attached, please find communication from Ms. Lucena M. Flores for your information and guidance.

SALUSTIANO T. JIMENEZ, CESO VI

OIC-Asst. Regional Director

Concurrent Schools Division Superintendent

& 8 28 17 9



## PHILIPPINE ASSOCIATION OF CIVIL REGISTRARS, inc.

May 2, 2017

Dr. Salustiano T. Jimenez Division Schools Superintendent Division of Negros Oriental

Dear Sir:

We are pleased to inform you that the Philippine Association of Civil Registrars will conduct its NATIONAL BIENNIAL CONVENTION OF LOCAL CIVIL REGISTRARS on August 28-September 1, 2017 at the Vigan Convention Center, Vigan City, Ilocos Sur. We will likewise conduct a CONFERENCE AND CONGRESS OF CIVIL REGISTRY PERSONNEL AND IMPLEMENTING PARTNERS IN CIVIL REGISTRATION on the same date and venue. The delegates to the Conference and Congress of Implementing Partners include civil registry personnel, Barangay secretaries and officials, medical practitioners, attendants at birth, solemnizing officers, school heads and other implementing partners in civil registration. Travel time and registration will be on August 28 and September 1, 2017, respectively, and the Convention and Congress Proper is from August 29-31, 2017.

The Conference Theme is "HARMONIZING OUR CIVIL REGISTRATION ADVOCACIES AND DIRECTIONS TO CONTRIBUTE TOWARD ACHIEVING PROGRESSIVE AND STRONG COMMUNITIES".

In this connection, may we request the honor of your presence in the said National Conference and Congress of Implementing Partners, being one of our vital partners in civil registration in accordance with the Local Government Code of 1991. This Conference aims at providing knowledge-based skills enhancement, updates on civil registration laws, rules and regulations, as well as a venue and opportunity for interaction and networking with other officers/partners responsible for civil registration in the country. Your attendance will ensure invaluable inputs and contributions necessary for the advancement and improvement of Philippine civil registration.

The National Convention shall be live-out and a registration fee of P6,000.00, pursuant to Budget Circular No. 563 dated April 22, 2016 will be collected to cover expenses for the venue, food and snacks, kits and other expenses, excluding hotel accommodation.

Thank you very much for your usual kind support for the improvement of Philippine civil registration.

Very truly yours,

LUCENA FLORES National President, PACR 09164315741/09228345106 chi.flores@yahoo.com.ph